
Deputy Mayor of the Village of Fruitvale 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Catherine Ellison 
as the new Deputy Mayor of the Village of Fruitvale. Catherine brings 
a wealth of experience and a strong commitment to serving our 
community, and we are excited to have her in this important 
leadership role until a new Mayor is elected. 

As Deputy Mayor, Catherine will work alongside our council to 
support the growth and development of our village, advocate for the 
needs of all residents, and help ensure our community remains a 
great place to live, work, and play. We are confident that Catherine’s 
dedication and vision will have a positive impact on the future of our 
village. 

Please join us in welcoming Catherine to her new position, and we 
look forward to the continued progress and success of our 
community under their leadership. 

On behalf of the entire Village of Fruitvale, we would like to extend 
our heartfelt thanks to Mayor Steve Morissette for his years of 
service and leadership. We wish him all the best as he takes on his 
new role as MLA, and we look forward to continuing to work together 
in support of our community. 

Thank you again, Mayor Morissette for all you have done for the 
Village of Fruitvale! 

Catherine Ellison can be reached at cellison@village.fruitvale.bc.ca 
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